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July 17, 2018 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
Ms. Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
 
 
Re: In re: Petition for initiation of formal proceedings for relief against Florida Power & 

Light Company regarding backbilling for alleged meter tampering and disconnection, by 
Terry A. Avera 

 
 
Dear Ms. Stauffer: 
 

On July 12, 2018, FPL filed its Notice of Filing and Affidavit of Alex Urquiaga 
(Document No. 04667-2018).  In paragraph 3, the Affidavit referenced a photograph and 
indicated it was attached.  However, FPL inadvertently failed to attach the photograph to the 
Affidavit.  The attached photograph should be appended to the Affidavit (Document No. 04667-
2018).   

Please do not hesitate to contact my office at 561-304-5639 if you or your staff have any 
questions. 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
s/ David M. Lee   
David M. Lee 

 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Parties of record 
 
 
 






